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Monday 5th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back after what I hope was a wonderful summer break for you all. We were incredibly lucky with the 
weather and I hope you have all enjoyed some time outdoors. It has been pleasure to see the children return 
to school today full of enthusiasm and positivity in their new year groups and looking very smart in their school 
uniforms! 
 
As always, the term ahead promises to be busy and exciting. We will shortly be sending out a list of key diary 
dates for the coming year; when any additional dates for your diary are confirmed, we will let you know. 
 
Most of our extra-curricular clubs will be starting the week beginning 19th September (a list of these will be 
sent out shortly). Teachers leading the clubs will send out a separate letter with a spider survey, so that your 
child can express their interest. Some of our teachers will be running booster and intervention groups instead 
of extra-curricular clubs this year and information will be sent out about these if appropriate. We will still 
ensure that there is a wide range of opportunities for children to enjoy beyond the classroom. Thank you in 
advance to all of the adults who are giving up their time to lead extra-curricular activities or booster sessions. 
 
Each teacher will soon be sending home a curriculum overview of the term and a welcome letter for your 
information. This will include specific year group details and is in line with our Vernon Curriculum.  
 
You will have the opportunity to meet the teachers and discuss how your child has settled in to the new school 
year during our Autumn ‘Meet and Greet’ Parents Evenings on 4th and 6th October which we are planning to 
hold in the hall as we have done in the past. 
 
I hope your child comes home excited and enthused about their new termly theme and has had a lovely day 
with their friends. 
 
Thank you as always for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell 
Headteacher 
 


